

MOORGATE PRIMARY ACADEMY

Moorgate, Tamworth. B79 7EL Telephone: 01827 215240 Email: office@moorgateacademy.co.uk Website: www.moorgateacademy.co.uk

ACHIEVE, CHALLENGE, ENJOY!

Monday 4th November 2024





Anti-Bullying Week

Dear Mum, Dad & Carers,

Next week, Moorgate Primary Academy will be taking part in the National Anti-Bullying Week with the Anti-Bullying Alliance as we do every year. As part of the week, we have 52 lives delivering a virtual 'Kindness workshop' to Years 1-6. This is in addition to the already established anti-bullying and friendship work we teach within our weekly PSHE lessons all year round.

As you know, the effects of bullying can have a massive impact on all individuals, whether that is at school, work or socially. Anti-bullying week is a great way to get involved, take a stand against bullying and raise awareness in school and the workplace. The theme for Anti-Bullying Week 2024 is: **Choose Respect.**

Anti-Bullying Week will happen from Monday 11th - Friday 15th November and on <u>Tuesday 12th November</u>, we will take part in <u>Odd Socks Day</u> to mark our Anti-Bullying Week. There is no pressure to wear the latest fashion or for parents to go to any expense. All your child has to do to take part is wear a pair of odd socks to school on Tuesday 12th November. It couldn't be simpler!

At the end of the week, on <u>Friday 15th November</u>, we will be holding a bake sale for Children in Need. We welcome cake donations for the bake sale via the school office. Children will be able to purchase a cake for 50p at break time on the Friday.

For more information about Anti-Bullying week, please visit the following websites:

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week

https://schoolofkindness.org/

Kind regards,

Mrs. Eaglefield

Head of School